

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Atlanta GA 30333

April 30, 2019

Dear NPCR 2019 Program Review Meeting Presenter,

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, Division of Cancer and Prevention Control, Cancer Surveillance Branch thanks you for presenting at the NPCR 2019 Program Review (PR) Meeting held on April 24 and 25, in Atlanta, Georgia at the CDC Roybal campus. The goals of the PR meeting were to inform awardees of updates re CDC/NPCR program standards and activities, provide timely NPCR guidance and technical assistance, and allow participants to network with each other and CDC partners. Your presentation and participation in this event was critical in ensuring these goals were achieved and for making the PR meeting a success.

For your information, updated PR Meeting materials including the final participants' roster, presenter contact information, PowerPoint presentation slide pdfs, meeting handouts, breakout session notes, answers to questions submitted on index cards, and Auditorium A Day 1 and 2 presentation recordings, will be made available on our SharePoint site for NPCR Program Directors by Friday, May 10, 2019. If you do not have a SharePoint account, and would like access to the NPCR 2019 Program Review Meeting Resources and Materials folder, please contact Ms. Lynda Douglas at LDouglas@cdc.gov for an account login and password information. For all other immediate questions or concerns related to the meeting, please contact Ms. Olivia Marr at OMarr@cdc.gov.

In closing, we deeply appreciate your willingness to share your professional expertise and guidance for the nation's NPCR cancer registries workforce. We wish you continued success in your professional undertakings, and are proud to continue collaborating with you in this critically important work.

Sincerely yours,

Vicki Benard, PhD,

Chief, Cancer Surveillance Branch

Division of Cancer Prevention and Control